
 
PRESS ADVISORY: 
 
LDEQ Secretary Aurelia S. Giacometto will host a Memorandum of Understanding signing at LDEQ 
headquarters (602 N. 5th Street, Baton Rouge, LA 70802) on Monday, August 19, at 10:00 a.m. 
 
This arrangement is an essential step in the furtherance of LDEQ and Ascension Parish’s efforts to clean up the 
LAlumina “red dust” site in Sorrento, Louisiana. 
 
 

 
For further inquiries, please contact the LDEQ Communications Office at 225-219-5337 or 
LDEQCommunications@la.gov. 
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